
 

 

February 9, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Mike Burgess, Chairperson 
House Special Committee on Legislative Streamlining 
Statehouse, Room 151-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Burgess: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2140 by House Special Committee on Legislative 

Streamlining 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2140 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2140 would repeal the 1994 Special Commission on Surface Water Quality Standards 
which has expired. 
 
 The Division of the Budget contacted the Departments of Agriculture, Health & 
Environment, Wildlife & Parks, and the Biological Survey at the University of Kansas and all 
indicated that passage of the bill would have no fiscal effect on agency operations. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Pat Kuester, KDHE  
 Mark Heim, Agriculture  
 Dick Koerth, W&P  
 Theresa Gordzica, KU Medical Center  


